
 

 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We are seeking the support of local businesses and would be grateful if you 
would be able to donate a raffle prize to Leighton Buzzard Drama Group in 
support of our upcoming production. 
 
Our drama group has been running over 60 years and we are always looking to 
help promote local businesses. 
 
If you are able to donate a gift for our raffle, we will in return write a special 
thanks to your company in our pantomime programme, which in turn will help 
to spread the name of your company to over 1,000 local people. 
 
We thank you in advance for any contributions and donations you are able make. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Leighton Buzzard Drama Group 
 
 
 


